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June 16, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: School Link Technologies, Inc. 
 Annual Maintenance Agreement 
 
The agreement (see attached) with School Link Technologies, Inc. is being forwarded to the 
Board for approval.  The District contracts with School Link Technologies for software used to 
monitor the free and reduced lunch programs for Pasco County students.  
  
The Food and Nutrition Services Department has been utilizing the services for several years 
and the current contract covers the 2008-2009 fiscal year (ending June 30, 2009).  As you will 
note this period is the first year of a three-year contract.  Please note at this time we are also 
recommending approval of the second year of the three-year contract which will be effective 
July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010.  The annual cost for the 2008-2009 year is $22,014.25 and 
the cost for the 2009-2010 year is $34,411.25.  The funding for these purchases will be through 
General Funds. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rick Kurtz at 42439. 
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